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Subject: 

 
SB 316A – Relating to the Oregon Wine Board 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
Senate Bill 316 A provides funding for the Oregon Wine Board to enhance wine industry 
promotional programs.  
 
The A-4 amendment provides one-time support for this effort in the amount of $500,000 
General Fund; in addition, a sunset provision is included for enhancement program 
established by the bill.  
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -A4 amendment. 
 

MOTION:  I move adoption of the -A4 amendment to SB 316.  (VOTE) 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
It is recommended that SB 316 as amended by the -A4 amendment, to be moved to the 
Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move BILL SB 316, as amended, to the Full Committee with a do pass 
recommendation.  (VOTE) 
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